SMITHSONIAN INSTITUTION
UNITED STATES NATIONAL MUSEUM
WASHINGTON 25, D. C.

November 1, 1963

Dr. H. B. Stenzel

Shell Research and Development Co.
P, 0. Box 481

Houston 1, Texas

Dear Dr. Stenzel:

Enclosed you will find a copy of Binkhorst's remarks from
the Bull. Soc. Geol. France, 1859, 1860. This is one of the books
you asked me to order regarding the Rastellum problem while you
were here. I hope it sheds some light.

Sincerely yours,
E wls

Erle G. Kauffman

Associate Curator

Division of Invertebrate
Paleontology

Enclosure





